
 
 
Intended recipient: 
 
Dr Sandeep Gupta 
Chief 
Balaji Skin Clinic 
 
Re: Excellence in Healthcare award for Balaji Skin Clinic 

Dear Dr Sandeep Gupta, 
 
On behalf of the Achievements Forum organizing committee it is my pleasure to address you, as one of the prominent 
regional healthcare providers which deserved reliable reputation and is known for high level of medical services.  
 
I`m honoured to inform that your institution has been chosen as one of the prominent representative of regional healthcare. 
Balaji Skin Clinic has been nominated for the prestigious international award ‘Excellence in 
Healthcare’(https://trademarks.ipo.gov.uk/ipo-tmcase/page/Results/1/UK00003384557 ). This is in recognition of your 
excellent reputation, safe and effective treatment methods, highly professional medical staff and services quality 
accordance to the international standards. 
 
Excellence in Healthcare  winners receive the right to use the UK registered award logo for advertising purposes, showing 
recognition in accordance with the highest quality of standards. Excellence in Quality winners are afforded national 
prestige and confirmation of the excellence of their. Information about winners will be published on the Achievements 
website and  e-commerce expo.  
 
Following our  long-term traditions, t we are very pleased to present sustainable and promising companies and institutions 
from healthcare, business and science to the global community, and express our gratitude to them by presenting special 
awards. The online Achievements Forum 2021 ‘Excellence in Quality and Management’ will take place on October, 5th.   
 
Excellence in Healthcare section targets honoring prominent regional healthcare providers and  sharing the experience of 
the innovative and promising hospitals, clinics and medical practitioners worldwide, as well as presentation of  prominent 
healthcare brands. The event and awards presentation will be streamed online on the official Facebook page and YouTube 
channel of EBA. 

We kindly ask that you to contact us for the award accreditation procedure before 27 August.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you would like more information. I will be glad to answer any of your questions and 
provide additional details. 

 

Yours sincerely, in anticipation of your response, 
Achievements  Forum Coordinator 
Nataly Green 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

e-mail:  secretary@ebaoxford.co.uk, bestmedicalpractic@gmail.com                                                                                
tel: 0044 (0) 1865 794362, 0044 (0) 7852 160605
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